
 
 
  

July 10, 2022 

 

After a two year break due to Covid, we are excited to announce that Tunica Humane Society will return to the Memphis 

Botanic Garden for our 8th annual Puttin’ on the Dog event on Saturday, September 24, 2022, 6pm -10pm. It’s guaranteed 

to be a night of fun with a Mad Hatter’s Tea Party theme, food, drinks, silent auction, wine pull, dancing, photo booth and 

more.  

 

The Puttin’ on the Dog event is a critical part of our fundraising efforts to cover the $20,000-$25,000 monthly cost to run 

our shelter.  We receive no funding from the local government and depend entirely on donations, fundraisers and grants to 

provide for the animals in our care. Animals like Buddy, the yellow lab who was set on fire last year by a 12 year old.  He 

had very severe burns and required months of specialized treatment at Mississippi State University, but miraculously he 

not only survived, he is thriving.  

 

We are very proud of what the Tunica Humane Society has become in the last 14 years.  Our organization started out with 

a handful of volunteers and no money, but through our passion and love for these animals, we have built a no-kill shelter 

that is respected throughout the nation.  The Tunica Humane Society has saved thousands of homeless animals since our 

humble beginnings.  

 

We would like to ask you to consider becoming a sponsor or donating to the 2022 Puttin’ on the Dog event. Sponsorship 

is a great opportunity for your company to receive valuable publicity for supporting a worthwhile cause, while 

participating in a fun event. We have about half a million followers on our very active Facebook page and expect over 300 

guests to attend the event.  Sponsorship options are listed on the attached form. We are also in need of gift cards and items 

in all price ranges that can be used for the silent auction.  All money raised from the event will go to care for the precious 

animals in our shelter and foster homes. We thank you in advance for your support and hope you are able to join us at the 

event.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Chris Frazier 

Puttin’ on the Dog Chairperson 

901-302-5978 

abbismom1@att.net 
 

 

 

 

 

P.O. Box 236  
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